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E WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

• May 28, 1976 

Dear Mayor Folsom: 

My visit to Dallas on April 29 and 30 was 
most enjoyable. I only wish I had been 
able to spend more time in your beautiful 
State. I appreciate your thoughtfulness in 

· greeting me so warmly on my arrival at 
Love Field, and I am grateful for your kind 
introductory remarks at the North Mall 
Shopping Center. Your personal assistance 
on this occasion was invaluable, and you 
have my thanks and warm best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Mayor of Dallas 
Dallas, Texas 75201 
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